GOVERNMENT OF GILGIT-BALTISTAN

OFFICE OF THE CHIEF SECRETARY
R PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT & REFORMS UNIT
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CORRIGENDUM IN ADVERTISMENT

OF GB-PAY MOBILE APPLICATION AND SYSTEM

1. With the reference to this office's Expression of Interest (EOI) dated 19th August 2024,
proposals were invited from bidders for the development and integration of the GB-Pay Mobile
Application and System, which was published on the GB PPRA website and in newspapers.

2. Due to some bidders failing to meet the eligibility requirements, the tender for this project
is being re-advertised. The new date for the opening of this tender is set for 4th October 2024.

3. Expression of Interest documents, (containing detailed terms and conditions, etc. are
available at https:/pmrugb.gov.pk/downloads/. EOI documents can be downloaded free of
cost. The response to EOI must include the profile of the firm along with evidence of relevant

requirements mentioned in the RFP. PMRU GB reserves the right to reject any or all of the
proposals as per GB PPRA Rule 36.

4. The expression of interest, prepared in accordance with the instructions contained in
Request for Proposal (RFP), must be reached at the address given below on or before 4
October 2024 by 11:00 pm. The sealed envelopes of Technical Bids & Financial Bids will be

opened the same day at 11:30 pm. This advertisement is also available on GB PPRA website
at https://gbppra.gov.pk.

DIRECTOR PMRU
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF SECRETARY GILGIT-BALTISTAN
Civil Secretariat, Near Provincial Headquarters Hospital, Gilgit
Phone # 058119 40158 email: ddpmru@pmrugb.oov.pk
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